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GERALDINE KNATZ
The USC Viterbi School of Engineering is proud to announce that Geraldine Knatz  
(MS ’77, PhD ’79), lecturer in the Sonny Astani Department of Civil and Environmental 
Engineering, has been elected to the National Academy of Engineering, one of the highest 
professional honors accorded an engineer.
 
Dr. Knatz is the former executive director of the Port of Los Angeles, a position she held 
from 2006 through 2013. There, she championed the Clean Trucks Program and helped 
revitalized the Wilmington and San Pedro waterfronts.

Her areas of research interest are strategic planning, transportation planning, and air 
emissions from maritime sources.


